RFID System Installation for the University Library Collection
(18/06/2010)

Dear Library Users,
In order to improve the Library's collection management and to adopt the latest advanced

technology, the University Library is going to apply RFID system to the Library collection. Kindly be
informed that the installation schedule will be as follows:

|17-30 June ||Reference collection (G/F) |
1 July to 31 Aug ||General collection (1/F) |

During the above periods, some library materials may be temporarily unavailable for reading or
loan. Your understanding and cooperation will be most appreciated.

For any inquires, please feel free to contact the Library's Circulation Counter by 8397-8160.
Thank you for your attention!

Regards,
University Library



